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PL2020-22
From: Mike Roebuck <mike@ronclark.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2020 2:32 PM
To: Centinario, Michael
Cc: Mike Waldo
Subject: American Square Application
Hi Mike,

Unfortunately we need to withdraw our current application due to our non-cooperative landowner.
Our plan would be to re-submit on or before 3/4/20.

Mike W. discussed this with Glen also.

We'll be in touch soon.

Thank you,
Mike Roebuck



